
 

 

Monday, May 16th, 2022 
 
Dear Families of Grade 12 Carson Graham Students, 
 
We hope everyone is keeping well and excited for our in-person graduation events! Following up on 
correspondence from last month, please find below important details pertaining to Carson Graham 
Graduation events and ticket sales.  
 
Graduation Banquet 
 
Tuesday, June 14th at the Westin Bayshore from 7:00 pm to 11:00 pm 
 
Tickets will be on sale online through School Cash Online from May 16th to 27th.  The ticket price will be 
$145 per ticket.  There will be no restrictions on the quantity of ticket sales and they are non-
refundable. 
 
Seating will be chosen after tickets are purchased.  Tables are optimally set for 10 but rounds of up to 12 
can be accommodated.  Incomplete tables may be collapsed and/or added to other smaller tables at the 
discretion of the planning committee.  Students must bring their printed receipt to Ms. Fitzgibbon’s 
room (C305) to choose their seats and tables at lunch starting Monday, May 30th, through to Friday, June 
3rd. It is best to organize seating with friends and family before tickets are purchased and then send one 
person with all the receipts and this form to choose seats for the entire group.  That individual must 
have first and last names of the entire party. If a group does not have a full party, not to worry! The 
planning committee will match up smaller groups accordingly. Tables are assigned on a first-come, first-
served basis. 
 
On the day of the event, we ask that guests be at their tables at 7:00 pm and grads gather in the lobby 
for a photograph.  The formal program includes speeches, dinner and dancing.  All guests will have to 
clear security before entering the event.  Once guests leave the security zone for the event, they cannot 
return as there are no in and out privileges. No tickets will be sold at the door.  
 
Dinner will be a buffet with gluten-free, vegan, vegetarian, and dairy-free options. If any guests have a 
severe food allergy, please email Suzette Dohm so she can contact the Bayshore. 
 
Convocation Ceremony 
 
Sunday, June 26th at the Orpheum Theatre at 7:00pm 
 
Grads will need to be at the venue one hour before the ceremony begins wearing their gown as the 
gown is their ticket into the event. Grads will enter through the Granville Street entrance. 
 
Guests will enter through the Smithe Street entrance. The entrance doors will open 30 minutes before 
the ceremony.  Tickets for the event for all guests will go on sale online from May 24th to June 
10th.  Tickets will be $10 each and can be purchased on School Cash Online.  There will be no 

https://sd44.schoolcashonline.com/
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restrictions on the number of tickets sold.  Students need to bring their online receipt Room C305 at 
lunch starting June 13th to pick up a hard copy of tickets for the ceremony.  
 
For the ceremony, tickets will be sold at the door for $15 (cash only). If you have guests that need 
special seating, please contact Suzette Dohm at sdohm@sd44.ca. 
 
Please note that for those families whose student accounts are not in good standing, graduates will be 
unable to pick up tickets. Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions you may have. 
  
Best Regards,  

 
Suzette Dohm 
Principal 
sdohm@sd44.ca 
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